
Registered Unlicensed 
Electrician Training

Upcoming Session 
January 10, 2023

Registered Unlicensed Electricians 

The state requires that people doing electrical work of any 
kind must be licensed. Anyone can apply and be registered 
as an “unlicensed electrician.” However, there are 
limitations in the scope of work one can perform. Schools 
often use an “unlicensed” person to do repair work only.  
A registered unlicensed electrician is limited to performing 
specific electrical work they must complete two hours of 
continuing education on the electrical code annually. To 
learn more, go to: MN Department of Labor’s website.  

Note:  
This course qualifies for 2 hours of applicable CEU credits 

Register online at: 
https://metroecsu.myquickreg.com/register/event/ 
Contact: 
Brittany Stepan, brittany.stepan@metroecsu.org 

 Metro ECSU, 2 Pine Tree Dr., Arden Hills, MN 55112 

www.metroecsu.org 
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